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On March 3rd LunchClub hosted an evening to
celebrate the Year of the Pig. This celebration took place at
Carlton Commons on CWRU’s campus and was attended
by about 250 members of the Asian community who
enjoyed an evening of ballroom dancing, karaoke shows,
and a raffle. To welcome the guests to Carlton Commons
Zhong Wang, Chairman of CSSA of CWRU arranged for
students to decorate the building for the Chinese New Year.
This is just one of many events that LunchClub has arranged
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for professionals to get together and network.
The evening began with an opening speech
by Margaret Wong who was invited by Kevin
Wang of LunchClub to speak at the event.
Margaret’s speech was very inspiring to the
guests of LunchClub and it was a great honor to
have her present. In addition to making the
opening remarks at the event she was also on of
the sponsors of the event. The
LunchClub is to professional
networking in the 1997
LunchClub was established with a couple of

profes-

sionals

goal of
facilitate
community. In

Dance Party i
this group
is made up of more than 150 professionals. Beginning in
September 2006 LunchClub partnered with National City
Bank to begin a series of seminars for these professionals.
So far there have been three seminars sponsored by NCB
and the next LunchClub seminar will be on March 16th at
the Cleveland Public Library.
To end the evening Matt Salmon, Manager of the
Chinatown Branch for National City Bank gave each child a
Chinese New Year piggy bank as a gift.

BREREEHMNEE R E-
MAIL S S HMEFEREE FRXEE

2¥8 Tuxedo, 7

ERMERRE

*iE

B AREREE,

#ﬁ@




